
 

VSI Safety Committee Report 
April 25, 2009 
 
The new meet guidelines have been completed and posted to the 
web site.  This was done in conjunction with the officials 
committee.  
 
In the last several months we have had monthly topics on 
Hypothermia, Planning meet safety, and Reducing the risk for 
injury. Anyone having a suggestion for a topic please contact Steve 
Woolfolk @ woolfolks@aol.com.  
 
There have been several injury reports turned in this year. They 
mostly were of the scratch and bruise type and were not serious.  
We still need to remember to write a report for any injury or illness 
that happens at practice, meets or any team activity.  
 
The members of the safety committee are. Steve Woolfolk –chair, 
David Strider,  Doug Childress, Bob Hood, Rosie Schiavone, 
athlete Rachel Brown and Coach Scott Baldwin. We still need 2 
more members for the committee. If any one is interested please 
contact Safety committee chair. 
 
If anyone has any suggestions or issues the safety committee needs 
to look in to please contact any of the committee members and we 
will look in to them. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Steve Woolfolk 
Safety committee chair 
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